
 MCCPTA President’s report – since 4/25 
 
 

 April 26-29 – numerous press interviews re: MCCPTA’s financial investigation 
 May 1 – MCCPTA Executive Committee meeting with Superintendent 
 May 2 – meeting with local PTA board re: financial concerns 
 May 4 – meeting with BOE 
 May 4 -  MCCPTA Executive Committee meeting 
 May 4 – MCCPTA Board of Directors meeting 
 May 8 – MCCPTA Special Education Awards ceremony 
 May 12 – United We Learn – Fighting Hate Through the Arts – review of submissions 
 May 19 – meeting with County Council re: dedicated funding for pre-K education 
 May 19 – meeting with Council Office of Legislative Oversight re: after school programs 
 May 22 – MCPS Evidence of Learning initiative  

 
 

In addition, I have been in touch weekly with the Financial Crimes detective 
assigned to the investigation of theft from the MCCPTA account, and am working 
with MCCPTA’s insurance company to prepare our Proof of Loss claim.  
 
Finally – I can’t say enough about the amazing team of officers on this year’s 
executive committee, each of whom has stepped up and – without any fanfare or 
preamble – simply started doing the job of their office, and the work of 
MCCPTA. Each of them is an amazingly talented individual, uniquely suited to 
the office they now hold.  MCCPTA is in good hands. 


